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APR 11 1984

Ms. Jennifer Puntenney
Safe Energy Coalition
17736 Five Points IN RESPONSE REFER
Detroit, MI 48240 TO FOIA-84-149

Dear Ms. Puntenney:

This is in response to your letter dated February 13, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, four separate
categories of documents relating to the Enrico Fermi 2 nuclear power
plant.

Nina Toms, a member of my staff, has informed me that during a telephone
conversation with you several weeks ago, you were advised that all of
the information you are seeking is included in the NRC inspection
reports for Fermi 2 which are available at the NRC's Local Public
Document Room (LPDR) located at the Monroe County Library, 3700 Custer
Road, Monroe, Michigan 48161.

During your conversation with Ms. Toms, you indicated that you have
visited the LPDR and had difficulty locating the material you were

' looking for. Ms. Toms discussed this matter with Ms. Jona Souder, Chief
of the Local Public Document Room Banch. However, since neither Ms.

I Toms nor Ms. Souder have been able to reach you by phone to discuss your
problems with the LPDR in more detail, I am suggesting that you contact

|
Ms. Souder directly on her toll free number (800-638-8081).

Further, Ms. Souder has advised me that Mr. William Carrier, of her
staff, will be at the Monroe County Library during the week of April 23,

,

; 1984, to conduct their annual onsite evaluation of the Fermi LPDR
'

collection. In addition, Mr. Carrier will be holding an evening workshop
at the Library to acquaint members of the public with the LPDR program..

'

You may be interested in attending the workshop. (Mr. Carrier may also
; be reached on the above telephone number)
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Ms. Jennifer Puntenney -2- App y y ,

Should you need further assistance from this office after your conversation
with Ms. Souder, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Toms at (301) 492-8993.
If we do not hear anything more from you by April 18, 1984, we will
consider your letter administratively closed.

Sincerely,

#
/J. 1. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

:

!

!

:

;

!

4

|5

f
oj

|
|

l
+

|!
1


